
GUAM COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
College Technology Committee 

 
 

 

February 13, 2012 

 

 

MEMORANDUM          
 

To:  College Governing Council 
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Subject:  Enterprise Architecture (EA) and Information Technology Strategic Plan (ITSP) 

 

 

At its February 2, 2012 meeting, the College Technology Committee approved the Enterprise Architecture 

(EA) and Information Technology Strategic Plan (ITSP) in its current version and as submitted by the 

vendor, GPSI Guam.  The CTC hereby transmits these two documents to the College Governing Council for 

review and processing.   

 

Charged with recommending action plans to support the technology needs and technology users of the 

College in promoting student learning outcomes, the CTC has agreed to extend the timeline for campus 

feedback on these two documents until April 12, 2012 because the information contained in each is 

comprehensive and extensive in detailing what the College’s technology is today and what we plan for the 

future.  The CTC has also agreed to review the EA and ITSP on an annual basis to ensure currency. 

 

Please take note that these Enterprise Architecture and Information Technology Strategic Plan supersede all 

prior technology plans of the College. 


